
   

Ladewig-Zinkgraf American Legion Post 243 
40 Stafford Street, P.O. Box 416, Plymouth, WI 53073 

www.wilegionpost243.org 

Post business meetings are held the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 

Officers 

Post Commander – Kelly Wilfer  920-207-5571  Sgt. at Arms – David Niedfeldt              920-838-5805 

1
st
 Vice – Mark Provencher Jr              910-388-7641  Sgt. at Arms – Don Guse  920-565-3770 

2
nd

 Vice – Jeff Zinkgraf.               661-886-2975               Adjutant – Konrad Kaczkowski  920-892-2651 

Chaplain – Dave Ronn     920-980-5544                Finance Officer – Rick Zinkgraf  920-893-0686 

Service Officer-Ed Schroeder  920-892-6284 

Auxiliary Unit 243 Officers 

President – Ann Kaczkowski  920-892-2651  Treasurer – Kathy Halloran  920-892-4818 

Vice President –Linda Wieck  920-627-3460  Membership – Cindy Faller                     920-892-7699 

Chaplain – Jean Blindauer                       920-980-3991  Parliamentarian – Violet Feldmann 920-892-4784 

Secretary – Gina Lentz   920-893-0599 

Hall Rental: “Doc” Blake 893 - 5745 
Meeting Highlight 

September 12th, 2017 
Attendance; 35 members 
Packer Raffle; The 2017 Packer raffle was a huge success and Many thanks to all that sold record number of 
tickets. The winners: Ralph and Dena Adamson Plymouth, Jeanette Coppersmith Plymouth, Devin Wisman 
Sheboygan Falls, Stephen Ward Plymouth, Nick Hughes Wauwatosa, Fredonia Inn Fredonia Donna Rabe 
Plymouth and Connie McClintock Plymouth 
House Committee: The membership voted to accept the bid of Precision Roofing to replace the clubhouse 
roof at $13,750 with $1,250 extended warranty. The roof was installed in 1989. Upcoming repairs clubhouse 
sign and door jamb leading to the apartments. 
P.O.W./M.I.A.: Gene Blindauer reported; 28 Missing in Action recovered; US Army 5 S. Korea, 4 N. Korea, 2 
Philippines, Army Air Corps; 2 Germany, 2 France and 1 Italy. US Navy 5 Pearl Harbor, 2 Palau, 1 N. Korea. US 
Marine Corps 1 Pearl Harbor and USAF 3 Vietnam. All of these souls will have or had proper burial rites. 
Donation: The Post received a $150 donation in the memory of Post member Richard Wilde with the funds to 
be used for the G.I. Breakfast his favorite Post event. 
Post Donations: The membership voted on the following donations: $100 to the S.A.L. Josh Dog program, 
$125 for the Post “Trunk or Treat” Halloween event October 29th at the Post. $200 to assist Boneyard Paintball 
LLC holding a Veteran fundraising event on October 1st. 
Taps: Levi Backhaus, 49 year member and past Commander, passed away August 24th, 2017 
Social Night: This year the Social Night will be catered by Pat Campbell of The Depot restaurant, 
The cost will remain $10.00 per person, No Shows will be charged. Tuesday September 26th, bar opens 
5:00PM and dinner 6:00PM.  You will need to call Rick at 893 – 0686 and it is Very 
Important to call No Later than Friday September 22nd Pleas adhere to the Deadline. We are expecting Badger 
Boys & Girls that evening 
2nd District Fall Conference: Conference will be at the Grafton Post Saturday October 28th. Membership will 
vote on delegates (3) at the October Post meeting 
TV Show: For Plymouth cable TV subscribers there will be a new show called “Veteran to Veteran airing on 
Channel 14 hosted by the Post Adjutant and County Commander DuWayne Wieck. We will be discussing 
Veteran issues and area Veteran events. Check the Plymouth Review for show times 
S.A.L.: Report given on Josh. Next Meeting Thursday September 26th 6:00 PM 
 
Next Meeting October 10th, 2017 7:00 PM … AT ROCKY KNOLL again ROCKY KNOLL 

 
2017 Auxiliary Notes 

We will be working in conjunction with the Legion Family on the “Trunk and Treat” in our parking lot on 
10/29. Our Emergency Fund for Oct. meeting will go towards purchasing prizes for the games that will be 
played inside so please be as generous as possible. 
SHEB CTY FALL MEETING is Sept 23, registration at 9, breakfast included. Small registration fee.  
552 S. Evans St.  Sheboygan. 
Several of our members were awarded pins for the hours that were donated for “Service to Veterans”  from 
State convention, so be sure to record all your volunteer hours for reports. 
Jackie Ronn was recognized at State convention for submitting the Historians Book for our unit, thank you 
Jackie. 
CHILI SUPPER is Wed. October 18, 4-7pm. Proceeds will go to help hurricane victims thru the American 
Legion.   
Next meeting is Oct 2, at 6:30. 

 

http://www.wilegionpost243.org/

